

Dear Dr. Tanja Bagar,
On behalf of the CANN10 2017 Conference co-chairs Prof. Mechoulam, myself and the Organizing Committee, we would like to thank you for helping make
The 2<sup>nd</sup> International Medical Cannabis 2017 in Tel Aviv the success it was.
Cann10 conference established itself as one of the most professional and scientific event and you had a big part of it.
During the 2 days conference around 80 speakers from around the world shared their knowledge with more than 700 participants from ever 20 countries. participants from over 20 countries,

in over 24 different sessions: Science and Medical Track, Technology and Commercial Track, Agriculture and Industry Track.

A special thank you to the sponsors, as we had a great exhibition that represented Hi-End cannabis technologies, and for the first time we launched The CANN10 Innovation Award Competition for outstanding Cannabis related startups. You are welcome to visit the <a href="CANN10">CANN10</a> 2017 website. Please note that the conference website is still "online" and we added: